Dear Parents,

Kindergarten will be able to start borrowing from our school library from Monday of next week, 19th February. Your child will need to bring their library bag every Monday so that they can borrow. School library bags can be purchased from the uniform shop otherwise your child could use any other durable bag which keeps the books safe. Please ensure your child's library bag is clearly labelled.

Just a reminder that Kindergarten have sport on Mondays and Fridays and therefore need to wear their sports uniforms on these 2 days. They also have Music, Art and Health on Thursday from 9am.

If you have any questions or concerns please come and discuss with your child's classroom teacher.

Kind Regards
Miss Calabritta, Miss Sultana and Mrs Villiers